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Nation’s Leading Consumer Groups Call on CA to Say “Yes” to Clean Cars 

Air Board will vote to adopt new clean car standards this Thursday,  

 

 Los Angeles, CA - Consumers Union (CU), the policy and advocacy division of 

Consumer Reports, the Consumer Federation of America (CFA) and Consumers for Auto 

Reliability and Safety (CARS) are giving a stamp of approval to the state’s soon-to-be 

updated Clean Cars Program. These groups have sent a joint letter to the California Air 

Resources Board (CARB) urging it to approve the strongest possible standards at a 

hearing later this week in Los Angeles. 

  

 In the letter, the groups emphasize that strong Clean Car standards will protect 

consumers by encouraging the development of cleaner, more efficient cars that save 

families money, help reduce the American economy’s vulnerability to oil price shocks 

and reduce harmful air pollution. 

 

To view CFA, CARS and CU’s letter click here. 

 

 CFA calculates that cars meeting the proposed Clean Car standards would save 

consumers thousands of dollars over the life of their new vehicle. 

 

 CU’s latest survey found that California consumers want clean cars and agree that 

the state should lead: 

 Eighty-one percent of respondents in California agreed that the state should 

require all automakers to reduce significantly the emissions of greenhouse gases 

from new cars, light-duty trucks and SUVs. 

 Three quarters of California consumers – 75 percent – think California should 

require automakers to build fleets that include increasing numbers of zero 

emission vehicles, including electric and hydrogen fuel cell cars. 

 Seventy-seven percent of Californians polled said there should be state 

requirements for oil companies to make cleaner fuels like hydrogen and electricity 

available for public consumption when there are enough cars in the area that use 

those fuels. 

 

 The groups agree that the standards will boost consumer choice by spurring 

development of clean car technologies and usher in the next generation of cleaner, more 

efficient cars in every category - from conventional gas-fueled cars and hybrids, to cars 

powered by electricity and hydrogen. 

 

 

http://www.consumersunion.org/
http://www.consumerreports.org/cro/index.htm
http://www.consumerfed.org/
http://www.consumerfed.org/pdfs/CUCFACARS-Letter-CARB-1-17-12.pdf
http://consumerfed.org/news/440
http://www.consumersunion.org/energy/press_release/cr-survey-californians-calling-for-cleaner-cars


 
To speak with a representative from these various consumer groups please contact 

Christina Haro at Christina@catercommunications.com or 415-453-0430. 

 

### 

 

Consumers Union is the policy and advocacy division of Consumer Reports, an expert, 

independent, nonprofit organization, whose mission is to work for a fair, safe, and just 

marketplace for all consumers.  

 

The Consumer Federation of America is an association of nearly 280 nonprofit consumer 

organizations, established in 1968 to advance the consumer interest through research, 

advocacy, and education. 

 

Consumers for Auto Reliability and Safety is a national, award-winning non-profit auto 

safety and consumer advocacy organization that works to save lives, prevent injuries, and 

protect consumers from auto-related fraud and abuse. 

 

 

 

 
  

 
  


